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I believe that the new Local Government Act should incorporate the arrangements for the Grants Commission.
In doing so, the enormous power of WALGA in this process should be removed by changing the appointment
process to be more directly overseen by the Minister and the department. No other professional association has
such power over board or commission appointments.
This would allow the appointments to be made in a more timely manner without interference from WALGA.
Dr Wendy GIles
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